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Events! 
 

04/10/22 – World Animal Day 
 

20/10/22 – Photography Day – We will have a Photographer come into Nursery to take school 
photos of your child that you are able to purchase.  If your child does not attend on Thursday 
20th October and you would like to book an appointment time, please message on eylog or 

email from next week and we will get back to you with a time.  
 

24/10/22 – Diwali – We will be celebrating Diwali, the Hindi celebration which involves family, friends 
and being together. Sandi, Our Bizzy Bee Room Head, celebrates this as part of her culture and will be 

teaching the children all about the festival of light. The children will be able to dress up in the traditional 
clothing and take part in different activities throughout the day. 

 

24/10/22 – Half Term Week – Term Time only children will not attend this week. 
 

31/10/22 – Halloween Fun Day – All staff and child can dress up in their scariest (but not too scary, we 
don’t want to scare the staff away!) costumes for the day of fun and laughter. There will be games and 

treats throughout the day along with scary crafts. 
 

Parents Notice 
Please can we not bring toys in from home as we can not be responsible for toys getting lost or broken. 

Thank you 

Now the weather has turned colder, can we make sure you are bringing in adequate clothing such as 
coats/cardis/jumpers, can you also make sure you bring in a hat too. Thank you  

Please make sure you label your child’s belongings with their full name so any mix ups can be rectified as 
soon as possible. Thank you 

If you haven’t already, can you make sure you email a family photo to nursery@kidzonenursery.com. 

 

Competition! 
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Pumpkin Decorating/Carving – Can you carve or decorate your best pumpkin at home, and you 

can either send us in some photos on eylog or bring your pumpkin in W/C 24th October, where 

a winner will be chosen on Friday 28th October. 

 

 

 

Employee of the month 
Our employee of the month for September is Ann, Our Cook, she has been making amazing pizza’s and 

cakes with the children in the room and teaching them about the different foods and measurements. 

 

News from around the rooms 

Baby Bees 

Our Baby Bees have enjoyed making and playing with new sensory 

baskets, they have loved using all their senses to explore the 

different objects. The children met lots of new people in the 

community while they went for a walk, when the people waved 

hello, the babies waved back. The children will be enjoying trips to 

the park and the canal to feed the ducks over the next few weeks.  

Our new children have been settling well and getting stuck in with 

lots of messy play to help build their confidence and relationships 

with their Key Carers. The children love our song bag and have been 

learning new words and actions. 

Rebecca Thomas (Room Head) 

Honey Bees 

Honey Bees children enjoyed going on a little trip to Lidl to buy 

some fruit for their fruit tasting activity. The children will be 

enjoying going to the park, the shops and Bobby’s field looking for 

bugs, over the next coming month.  

The children have been talking about recycling and completing 

some artwork using recyclable items. They have enjoyed lots of 

gluing and sticking and messy play. Our teachers have been 

concentrating on the children’s speech during story and song times. 
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The children have enjoyed making pizza’s with our cook, Ann, they looked at each ingredient and put 

them on top of their pizza’s which they enjoyed eating for lunch. 

Caitlin Dawson (Room Head) 

 

 

Bizzy Bees 

Our new Bizzy Bee children have settled in so well, we are 

so proud of them. The children have been learning about 

themselves and what they look like, each child has painted 

a portrait of themselves to display on our board. 

The children enjoyed lots of recycling for Recycling Week, 

they will continue using the recycling bucket to put in any 

items that can be recycled, and our Eco School Committee 

will take it out to the bin with Keely.  

The children loved listening to stories, especially ‘The 

Jungle Book’, after the story the children coloured in 

pictures of their favourite animal from the book. 

Sandi Kingston (Room Head) 

 
 

Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Please look at 

www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any feedback you may have. 

 

Thank you! 
We hope you enjoyed reading our newsletter. 

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones. 
From Rachael and all the Team 
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